
Eva Coulombe—North Marion Girls Basketball Home Game 
     Tue. Feb 20, 5:30PM   
Luci Coulombe—North Marion Middle School Basketball  
     Thur. Feb. 22, 4:00PM Middle School Gym 
Emmitt Epp—91 School Boys Basketball  

         Wed. Feb 21, 5PM  
Luke Bomar—Capital FC Soccer  
 Sat. Feb 24. 11AM, 5201 State Street, Salem.    
 Sun. Feb 25, 5PM, Lakeridge MS, 4700 Jean Rd. Lake Oswego 
Contact Steve (559-286-9057) to carpool 

In Prayer: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

 
 
Remember the family of Luella Hostetler. There will be a  
Celebration of Life for her at Zion on Friday, February 23 at 7PM. 
 
 
Here, where time is fulfilled, where God’s Kingdom is as near to us 
as our neighbor, we begin Lent: with the Beloved, whose tears 
wash away our fears, with the God who will not let go of our 
hands. 
   -Rev. Thom Shuman on Lectionary Liturgies 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

   ORDER OF SERVICE 
     -February 18, 2024- 

 
 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
 Great Is The Lord (HWB 87)  
 I Sing the Mighty Power of God (HWB 46) 
 We Give Thanks Unto You (HWB 161) 
     Offering Blessing 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
      Holy Spirit Come With Power (HWB 26) 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation: Exodus 13:17-22 
     Sermon:  “The Roundabout Way of the Wilderness”  
           Patrick and Lori Allen 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song  
     Ordination of Pastor Steve Bomar 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Prelude:  Karen Tro 
Worship Leader:  Wanda Rohrer-Heyerly 
Song Leader:  Jana Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Gina Hansen 

Thank you so much for the awesome Valentines care package! 
  -Ellis Kropf 



Sunday: 
 8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am     Worship Service  
 6:00pm    Pickleball Open Gym 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am     Bible Study via Zoom 
Saturday 10am—3pm  Winter Warm Up comforter tying   
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Jesse Fitzpatrick, Eva Coulombe 
Next Week:  Clark Yoder, Nancy Beachy 
Worship Schedule: 
February 25:  Terry Rediger, guest preaching 
March 3:  Pastor Steve preaching 
Budget Report:  Offering 2/11/24: $2,256 

Mennonite Central Committee  
Great Winter Warm Up   
A handmade blanket not only provides 
warmth but also a tangible reminder to people 
in vulnerable situations that they are not  
forgotten. MCC’s goal is to generate 7000 
comforters in February to donate to those 
most in need. 

Zion will be hosting a comforter tying day on Saturday, February 
24 from 10am-3pm.  All are welcome. No experience necessary— 
someone will show you how to tie! Bring a sack lunch and come 
for part or all of the time.   

Relief Kits/Dignity Kits Collection  
For Mennonite Central Committee 

We will be collecting specific donations each week during Lent,  
from February through March.  
This Week:  
February 18:  20oz shampoo bottle in large Ziploc bag (provided) 
  1 or 2 wide-toothed combs, 6-8 inches 
Next Week: 
February 25:    1 or 2 nail clippers;  4 adult toothbrushes 
 

Church Work Day—Tree Removal:  Monday, February 19 
Volunteers are set to fall the trees beginning at 8AM.  Help is 
needed to limb and split the wood and cleanup.  There is a job for 
everyone—Come for as long as you’re able to help!  Lunch will be 
provided. 

March 17th Worship & Song Leader’s Thank You Lunch 
There will be an appreciation lunch for worship and song leaders 
following the service on March 17th. Please plan to stay so we can 
celebrate the gifts you share with the congregation; and learn 
more about Planning Center, our online worship planning tool. 

Zion’s group subscription renewal to Anabaptist World  
magazine is coming due.  If you currently have a subscription, it 
will automatically renew.  If you would like to cancel your  
subscription or begin a new subscription, please let Jodi know by 
March 10. (zionmc@canby.com) 


